WOLVERHAMPTON & SHREWSBURY DISTRICT

MONITORING PROJECTS SUPPORTED BY THE DISTRICT ADVANCE FUND
GUIDANCE NOTES

The District Resourcing Mission Committee is accountable for the effective use of the District Advance Fund (DAF).  When applications for grants or loans are received from Churches, Circuits or the District, the Committee reaches its decisions by considering the extent to which projects match the criteria for making awards that are set out in the DAF Policy.  Once awards have been made, the Committee is responsible for: 
· monitoring the use of the funding (confirming that the funding has been used as intended);

· evaluating the impact of the project.

The DAF Monitoring Report Form fulfills both of the above aspects of the Committee’s accountability and provides evidence that the recipients of the awards are meeting their responsibility to make effective use of the funding provided.
The Monitoring Period and Grant Reference Number will be specified in the e-mail or letter requesting the completion of the monitoring form.

It is helpful to know if the final cost of the project has exceeded the anticipated cost stated on the DAF application form and, if so, the source(s) of additional funding.

In the Evaluation section, please indicate the key successes of the project, referring to the intended outcomes specified in the application, and aspects of the project that require further work to ensure its completion.  You may wish to highlight future developments that will build upon the successes of the project or additional worthwhile activities that have evolved as the project has progressed. If you have already produced an evaluation report on the project for the church, circuit or another organisation, please enter “see attached report” in the Evaluation section and send this report with the DAF Monitoring Report Form.   

